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Come along to our Kilcunda workshop to learn about Hooded 
Plovers and what you can do to protect them!

Learn about their quirky behaviours, why it is so important for the local 
community to get involved in their protection and what you can do to help out.  
We will spend the morning indoors, have lunch and go for a beach walk, where 

we’ll get to see the birds’ behaviours. All are welcome!

Saving your local beach birds
Help protect threatened Hooded Plovers!

Date: Tuesday 13th December Time: 10:00am – 12:30pm
We will drive to Kilcunda Trestle Bridge Beach after lunch for a beach walk 

Location: Kilcunda Community Centre, 3513 Bass Hwy, Kilcunda

RSVP: 7th December to bnb.events@birdlife.org.au

Do you like walking along the beach?
Ever wanted to get involved in protecting your local threatened species?
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Lunch provided. Please inform of any special dietary requirements at RSVP.
Please wear appropriate clothing for the weather.

This project is supported by the Glenelg Hopkins CMA and delivered by BirdLife Australia, through 
funding from the Australian Government’s National Landcare Program
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